
The Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff Station’s Off Road Enforcement Team has applied for a Grant

through the State of California, Department of Parks and Recreation’s OHV Division.  This is the

twelfth year that the Unit has applied for this Grant.  This Grant funding is crucial to on-going

enforcement of illegal off highway vehicle activity within the Santa Clarita Station’s policing

jurisdiction.  The public review and comment period for this Grant application is March 5, 2014

through April 1, 2014.  To review the Grant application, visit the California State Parks website at:

www.ohv.parks.ca.gov

For additional information contact:

Sergeant M. Konecny at 661-255-1121

mskonecn@lasd.org
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